Aspia Jannat

From: Lindsay Wood

Sent: 11 January 2019 14:14

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Eastern Kenilworth Development

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

I have read through all the information that is available online and whilst I accept that the additional housing and schools are inevitable I am extremely distressed that the main spine road is in actual fact not a spine road at all, but joins onto Glasshouse Lane as the main primary route, before meandering back into the new development again. I feel very let down by your Council as at meetings I have attended in the past the traffic issues were addressed by this new road and that Glasshouse Lane/Birches Lane would be relatively unaffected. As this spine road is not as was first discussed and with the obvious huge increase in road congestion, air and noise pollution I feel quality of life is diminished and would welcome your feedback on this.

I am also intrigued as to the mix of housing. By your own admission the highest rate of projected population growth in the future is aged 65+ and yet there is only a vague suggestion of bungalows to be constructed and I am interested to know your view on this too.

Regards

Lindsay Wood